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Marker Drive

for our Church School Kids
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BE ON LOOKOUT FOR MARKER DEALS

Calling all bargain hunters! Our Church School program is in need of NEW markers. All our
markers are either several years old or were gently used donations from Port Pre-School and
our kiddos have thoroughly enjoyed them. With school supply shopping season upon us, we
are hoping members and friends can help us start the program year by filling our marker
buckets with brand-new sets. Thick or thin, washable markers in all colors would be
appreciated! P.S. - We wouldn't mind colored pencils too! Thank you!

PULPIT SUPPLY IN JULY

Jennifer Dimmer will lead our service on July 7 and Rev. Bob Wells (our first guest leader on
April 14) will provide pulpit supply July 21, 29, and August 4. We are thrilled about Bob’s
return and appreciative of Jennifer’s willingness to help out! Stay tuned to who our guest
leader will be on July 14.

FAREWELL & BEST WISHES TO THE HOFFMANN FAMILY

7 ‘rWe want to wish the Hoffmanns, Rick, Jean, and daughter
Ruby, best wishes as they relocate to Tennessee. Their
' daughter Ella will continue her studies at the University of
Wisconsin-Madison. The Hoffmanns are eager to live in
warmer temps! They will be living in Franklin, just south of
Nashville. Their current address is 8202 Champions Circle,
Franklin, TN 37064.

SUMMER POST-IT PROJECT 7 -
'SMWL% :

The next time you are at church,
we invite you to check out the
board outside of Fellowship Hall.
Take a moment to write down
“what comes to mind when you
think of church” and add your post-
it to the collection!




